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Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
 

2023-M-212 

Subject: Temagami Lions Club Request 

Agenda Date: November 9, 2023 

Attachments: Letter of Request 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Council for the Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami does hereby receive the report from 
the Municipal Clerk regarding the 39th Annual Seniors Christmas Dinner request. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
The 39th annual Seniors Christmas Dinner has been scheduled for December 10, 2023. In past the Lions 
have always had the support of the Municipality and are expecting roughly 150 seniors this year to benefit 
from the dinner. There has been an influx of new senior citizens living in the Temagami community. 
 
The Temagami Lions Club members are asking for Council’s continued support by: 
 

• Waiving the arena fees 
• Provide refreshments for the event 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted 

 
 
 

 
Rhonda Smith 
Municipal clerk 


